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Diary Dates 
 

November 

16th  Children in Need 

22nd  Non Uniform for Tombola  

23rd  Class 4 @Waterwells – Click 

Production 

December 

7th  Christmas Fayre 

10th  Class 1 visit to West 

Midlands Safari Park 

11th  Pre-School visit to 

Perrygrove 

14th  Christmas Lunch 

17th Flu Vaccination – YR-Y5 

 Infant Production – 6pm 

18th  Infant Production – 1.30pm 

 Junior Production – 6pm 

19th  Junior Production – 1.30pm 

 Pre-School Production – 

6pm 

21st  Carol Service 

 Last day of term 

 

January 2019 

7th  INSET – No school for 

children 

8th  Return to school 

9th  Year 1 & 2 start swimming  

29th  Height, weight and vision – 

Year R & 6 

 

February  

15th  Last day of term 

  

 

 
 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 
Thank you for your attendance at Parents’ Evening this 

week – we hope that you found it informative and helpful.  

Our next Parents’ Evening is in March but please 

remember that we are always happy to discuss any 

concerns or answer any queries that you may have.  If you 

would like to speak to your child’s teacher at any point, 

just pop to the office and an appointment will be made 

for you.  

 

Book Fayre  
A huge thank you for your support of book fayre again.  

Through your generosity we are able to purchase £385.00 

of books for the school.  

 

Remembrance 1918-2018 
This week we held our own Remembrance Assembly in 

school.  Each class, including Pre-School made a beautiful 

wreath of poppies to display, whilst we heard the poem 

Flanders Field and an extract from a diary created by 

Poppy in Class 3.  Mr Wildin played some hymns that were 

sung in the trenches to boost morale and we finished with 

a minute silence.  

We will be sending our wreaths to the war memorial in 

Cinderford to be laid on Sunday.  

 

Class 3 
The children in Class 3 had an interesting day learning 

about World War 1 at the Dene Heritage Centre.  They 

explored life in the trenches and created some beautiful 

poppies.  Many thanks to the parents who helped out.  

 

Children in Need  
Pudsey and Blush ears, wristbands and pins are now 

available from the school office.  The ears are £1 cheaper 

than at Asda! 
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Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 
 

Pre-School           Jasmine and Emily 
 
Class 1                Toby and Beatrice 
                
Class 2                Hadyn, Eta Joy and Eloise 
 
Class 3                Sam and Poppy 
 
Class 4                Jayden and Chloe 
 

Class 1 Super Sentence Writers 
 

This week’s Super Sentence Writers are: 
Tayzie-Mae and Corey 

 


